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Greetings,  

With fall comes change- the days get a little shorter, the air gets cooler, 
and the leaves start to change color. It really is a beautiful season. This 
fall there are some exciting changes happening at the ADRC as well!  

The nutrition program has partnered with the Juneau Kwik Trip to pilot a 
new meal option for the Juneau route participants. Participants are        
provided a tasty Kwik Trip take home meal twice a week. With this new  
partnership we are delivering a hot meal three days a week and on      
Mondays and Wednesdays, with the hot meal, participants receive the 
Kwik Trip meal to warm up on Tuesdayôs and Thursdayôs.  

Weôve partnered with UW-Extension and the Juneau Park & Rec to bring 
the Strong Bodies Program to Juneau! Strong Bodies is an 8-week 
strength training program held twice a week for approximately an hour. 
The class is geared towards aging adults and offers an array of physical 
health benefits including increased balance, strength and wellness while 
reducing your chance of falls! It also offers a great opportunity for social 
connectedness by creating a sense of belonging. Our first session starts 
October 3rd at the Juneau Community Center.  

Earlier this year the ADRC was awarded an opportunity to participate in 
the Independent Living Supports Pilot program, a grant opportunity made 
possible under the American Rescue Plan Act through WI DHS. This  pilot 
program provides funding to qualifying individuals to help improve oneôs 
ability to stay in their own home, potentially easing the increased burden 
on Wisconsinôs long-term care system as our population ages. Funds can 
be used for one-time periodic services or continuing services, depending 
on the participants need. To be eligible for this pilot, participants must be a 
resident of Dodge County and a U.S. citizen or eligible immigrant, be over 
the age of 18, NOT enrolled in Medicaid long-term care programs or living 
in a licensed or certified residential facility, earn less than 300% of the  
federal poverty level, have at least one eligible functional need or a     
qualifying diagnosis if under 55. In September, we were able to roll this 
pilot program out and start enrolling participants!  

Weôre very excited to share these changes and provide increased         
opportunities for the residents of Dodge County. So, as the leaves start to 
transform into those beautiful colors, so do the ever changing colorful and 
vital services that we take pride in offering to our communities. If you have 
any questions or would like to participate in any of these programs or   
other programs offered through the ADRC, give us a call at 920-386-3580.  
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